
Pro Music Is Now An Authorized Fisher
Dealer

Pro Music is proud to announce that we are now an authorized Fisher dealer.
We are stocking their metal detectors, coils, and metal
detecting accessories. Please stop by Pro Music at 300 Front St. Fairbanks,
Alaska for more information.

Check Out Our Fisher Products Now
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